Stevenson Memorial Hospital Foundation C.E.O. Job Search Notification on Foundation’s Web Site 

The Stevenson Memorial Hospital Foundation has initiated a search for a Chief Executive Officer. The Stevenson Memorial Hospital has embarked on a plan to redevelop the hospital to meet the health care needs of the growing population in our catchment area. In response, the Stevenson Memorial Hospital Foundation has launched a $43 million capital campaign “Because of you, we can” in support of the redevelopment project as well as critical equipment requirements and technology upgrades.
This is an exciting time to lead the Stevenson Memorial Hospital Foundation.
The Stevenson Memorial Hospital Foundation has engaged KCI Talent to recruit for the Chief Executive Officer position. If you are interested in this position you can review the full Executive Brief about the opportunity at: www.kcitalent.com.
